
 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

SCHOOL GOALS: 
 
GOAL #1 Literacy:  to improve students’ reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas and note-making at the 

Grade 8 and 9 levels. 
 

GOAL #2 Healthy Living:  to increase student awareness, understanding, and practice of healthy living. 

 
Respect Excellence Responsibility 

Date: Thursday, February 19, 2015 Day 2 
Student Bulletin 
 

 

 
This Week’s First Aid Attendant is:       Lauren Watson                 Alternate is:      Elaine Lam    

(Ms. Smith) 

 

TIME LINE  

 

INFORMATION NIGHT FOR PARENTS ABOUT POST-SECONDARY OPTIONS.   Ms. Ellis 
Our event will include: 

 An introduction to the world of post-secondary education in BC 

 Understanding career pathways 

 Changing roles for parents 

 The financial side of post-secondary 

 The ins and outs of applications 
This event will take place on Tuesday, March 24th at the Coquitlam Campus, and Thursday, March 26th at the New Westminster 
Campus, from 7:00pm-9:00pm.  To register, parents can visit http://www.douglascollege.ca/parent-seminar.   
 

 

GRADE 10 & 11 STUDENTS - INDUSTRY TRAINING PROGRAMS OPEN HOUSES:   Ms. Gingras 
Open Houses are being held for several of the Industry Training Programs in the next week or so.  If you are interested in visiting 
one of the following programs, meeting the teacher and finding out more information about it, come to the Career Centre to sign 
up. 
 
Hairstyling – February 26 1:00 pm – 2:30 pm – Alpha  
Computer Networking Technician – February 26 8:45 am – 10:02 am – Burnaby South 
Carpentry – February 25 1:00 pm -2:30 pm – Cariboo Hill  
Digital Sound Production – February 25 1:00 pm -2:30 pm – North 
Auto Service Technician – February 25 1:00 pm -2:30 pm –Cariboo Hill 
Construction Electrician – February 27 12:30 pm -2:00 pm – Mountain 
Professional Cooks Training – February 26 – 3:30 pm-6:30 pm – Central 
Metal Fabrication – April 1 – 10:00 am – 11:00 am – BCIT 
 

 

GIRLS SOCCER (GRADES 8-12)   Ms. Morrison 
Are you interested in playing soccer this year?   
There will be a mandatory try-out Thursday Feb. 26 at 3:15 on the grass field.   
Please let Ms. Morrison (room 313) or Ms. O'Reilly (room 314) know if you can't make it. 
 

Feb 19 DPA’s  Ms. Deitch 
Reminder to All Grade 10, 11 and 12 - Term 2 DPA is due to Ms. Deitch's room (218) by 3 pm Thursday, February 19th. 
 

Feb 24 
 

 

PASCAL, CAYLEY, FERMAT MATH CONTEST INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS   Ms. Walsh 
 

The following is important information for students who are writing the math contests next week. 

Please read carefully. 
 

DATE AND TIME: 
Block 5, Tuesday, February 24th 
Go directly to the contest. 
Do not go to your block 5 class. 
 

BRING: 
Pencil, 
erasers, 
calculator 
(any type) 
 

LOCATION: 
Room 303 - Ms. Elesina's Math 8/9 class 
Room 301 - Mr. Sidley's Math 10 Honours class 
Multi-purpose Room - Students who handed in a field trip form. 
Library - Mr. Sidley's Math 9 Honours class and Mr. Ryant's Math 11 
Honours class 

 

Feb 20 
Deadline 
Forms & 
money 

INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS  Ms. Dharsee 
If you are interested in going on the Rocky Mountains Field Trip (Mar 7-10), please refer to the International Students website for 
more information.  Download the 3 consent forms and the booking form.  Complete the forms and bring them to Ms. Dharsee 
(Room 324) or Ms. Demelo (Gym) with your $429 CASH payment.  The deadline is Thursday Feb 20th.  FIRST COME, FIRST SERVED. 
 

Feb 25 

 
 

PINK SHIRT DAY 2015:  Mr. Rolph 
On February 25th you are invited to wear pink to Stand up… Stand for… Stand against… Stand with… and speak up against bullying 
in all of its forms. Between Feb 18 and 25th, come down to the lower commons to purchase a t-shirt and make a statement in 
support of inclusion and against bullying. What will you stand for on Feb. 25th? What will you stand against? Let us know and get 
a lollipop or bracelet as a thank-you for helping BMSS speak up about bullying.  
 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=first+aid+course&um=1&hl=en&sa=N&biw=1024&bih=603&tbm=isch&tbnid=3H_kCw06iYG9zM:&imgrefurl=http://www.whitewatertraining.co.za/default.aspx%3Flayout%3Dshow%26id%3D311%26print%3Dprint&docid=cMr8DqJ7uq2VEM&imgurl=http://www.whitewatertraining.co.za/UserFiles/Image/first-aid.jpg&w=705&h=961&ei=2ZegTsrONuTciAKtupli&zoom=1
http://www.douglascollege.ca/parent-seminar
http://www.google.ca/imgres?q=free+images+pink+shirt+day&um=1&hl=en&sa=N&rls=com.microsoft:en-us:IE-SearchBox&biw=1024&bih=603&tbm=isch&tbnid=LXu3XBbP7Qhg4M:&imgrefurl=http://veggiewitch.wordpress.com/&docid=dn8B6XpD9M_4GM&imgurl=http://i602.photobucket.com/albums/tt108/morrigainmoon/blogging/feb21-pink-shirt-day.gif&w=500&h=500&ei=TGgmUce8FoWsiALqyICYAw&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=66&vpy=228&dur=1156&hovh=225&hovw=225&tx=143&ty=94&sig=112378118646103063562&page=3&tbnh=139&tbnw=135&start=39&ndsp=22&ved=1t:429,i:214
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IN A LITTLE WHILE... ONCE UPON A MATTRESS WILL BE SHOWN AT MICHAEL J FOX THEATRE!  Ms. Rudolph 
Come and buy your tickets for this year's musical. Tickets are $15 for students and 20 for adults; if you want to see the matinee 
performance however, you can pick up a form at the front of the drama room and get your teachers to fill it out. Matinee tickets 
are only $10 dollars, and the performance is from April 22-24.   
 

 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO MOUNTAINS' MATHLETES!  Ms. Walsh 
On Saturday, Feb 14th, a group of Burnaby Mountain's students spent the day competing in the Lower Mainland Math 
Challengers tournament at UBC.  This is a competitive event, attracting the top grade 8 and 9 math students in the region.   
Congratulations go out to Mountain's students who achieved excellent results at this event.   The grade 8 team placed second in 
its pool and the grade 9 team placed third in its pool.  Both teams are now going on to compete at the Provincials which take 
place in mid-April at SFU.   In addition, Carolyn Chen, Harrison Kim, and Eric Zhou were awarded medals for placing in the top ten 
in their group.    
  
A big thank you is extended to these eighteen students and to their coach Ms. Fulop.   They have been training since early October 
and have given up their lunch hours and their time after school in order to represent Mountain at this event.   Check the bulletin 
board in the math hallway to see the complete list of team members.  Congratulations and Go Mathletes! 
 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS   Ms. Rudolph 
To Burnaby Mountain's Senior Improv Team who made it to the Finals of the Lower Mainland Canadian Improv Games 
Tournament.  They played amazingly and finished in fourth place.  Great job representing our school.  We are proud of your 
fantastic achievement! 
 

 FYI:     Ms. Lewis/Ms. Douglas 
Weight room will be open to girls only on Tuesdays from 3:15-4:15pm.   
Open to all girls in grade 8-12 with an interest in Keep Fit, Learn Fit, and Girls Fit. 
 

 

 WORK EXPERIENCE OPPORTUNITIES    Ms. Manning 
 Cameron Rec Centre is looking for volunteers for their Healthy Kids Preschool Fair Tuesday March 3 from 8am – 1pm 
 The Vancouver Art Gallery needs volunteers for their Family Fuse weekend Saturday Feb 28 & Sunday March 1 
 Burnaby Art Gallery has work experience opportunities available starting March 2 and running through April 25 

(including Spring Break). 
 
Come to the Career Centre for more info and to sign up    
                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Feb 27 
 

 YOUTH AMBASSADOR EXCHANGE PROGRAM    Mr. Morton 
The City of Burnaby is a sister city with Mesa Arizona and in conjunction with the Mesa Sister Cities Association sponsors an 
exchange program for students. The Burnaby School District is partnered with the City of Burnaby in this program.  This exchange 
program is partially paid and is for two students – one grade 10 and one grade 11.  If you are interested, please see your 
counsellor by February 27th  
 

Feb 27 
Deadline 

 

 

GRADS OF 2015!!!   Mr. Morton 
 

Hey Grads of 2015! Have you paid your grad fees yet? This year, the theme of Dry Grad is Hollywood and it will be 
held at the Metro Hall. Get pumped to celebrate this last special night with your fellow grads!  Make sure you 
don't miss out on walking down the red carpet at this star-studded event. The $50 fee is made easily payable on 
our school website via school cash online, or through the office. The DEADLINE to pay is Friday, February 27th. 
We'll see all of you there! 
 

 ABORIGINAL HOMEWORK HELP!    Ms. Corewyn 
Need help with your homework?  Having trouble with a course? Come get help with your school work at lunch time, Monday – 
Friday in the Career Centre.  
 

 
 

SUN RUN    SUNDAY APRIL 19 2015     Ms. Lewis 

Week 5 
 

 

                                                         
Session 1 
46 min. 
Warm-up: Walk slow & easy 5 
minutes. 
Run 3 minutes. Walk 1 minute.  
Do this 9 times. 
Cool- down: Walk slow & easy 5 
minutes. 

Session 2 
34 min. 
Warm-up: Walk slow & easy 5 
minutes. 
Run 2 minutes. Walk 1 minute. 
Do this 8 times. 
Cool-down: Walk slow & easy 5 
minutes. 

Session 3 
42 min. 
Warm-up: Walk slow & easy 5 
minutes. 
Run 3 minutes. Walk 1 minute. Do 
this 8 times. 
Cool-down: Walk slow & easy 5 
minutes. 

 

 

 
 
 


